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SCHOOL YEAR 2020/2021 WITH THE
LUBLIN OPEN AIR VILLAGE MUSEUM

 

Dear Teachers and Parents!

 

We invite you to join the Lublin Open Air Village Museum for the educational purposes in the new school year

2020/2021.

The Museum's offer includes a variety of lessons, workshops, including folk handcraft and guided tours dedicated to

individual age groups.

Classes are conducted by professional teaching staff.

Our Museum offers learning combined with fun.

Classes take place in the background of a beautiful landscape of the Museum, and in the autumn-winter and

early spring months, at the teacher's request, they can be held in heated rooms, which are equipped with seats

for all participants.

Preschoolers and pupils have the opportunity to participate in paratheatrical scenes using costumes and props

appropriate to the epoch.

 

Applications for classes and questions about education are accepted from Monday to Friday from 7: 00 a.m.- 3: 00

p.m. at the phone number: 81 533 85 13 int. 18, 20 or by e-mail: edukacja@skansen.lublin.pl

 

 

Your’e more than welcome to come!
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